

From: [Frazer, Gary](#)
To: [Male, Timothy](#)
Cc: [Bean, Michael](#)
Subject: Re: Potential listing/delisting decision update?
Date: Tuesday, January 06, 2015 9:52:17 AM

Tim -- Sorry for the delay in responding. Back from the holiday and struggling to catch up on everything that accumulated.

I'll give you a call to discuss this and your suggestion for an LPC briefing. -- GDF

Gary Frazer
Assistant Director -- Ecological Services
U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service
(202) 208-4646

On Wed, Dec 31, 2014 at 9:14 AM, Male, Timothy <Timothy_D_Male@ceq.eop.gov> wrote:
Thank you for that follow up, Michael.

Also, I noted after I wrote yesterday that there was also action by FWS on the monarch butterfly petition on Monday.

Tim

-----Original Message-----

From: Bean, Michael [michael_bean@ios.doi.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, December 31, 2014 08:09 AM Eastern Standard Time
To: Male, Timothy
Cc: Frazer, Gary
Subject: Re: Potential listing/delisting decision update?

Tim: Gary will have to comment on the accuracy of your list overall, but regarding your grizzly bear question, I note that the logic of the ruling (which I believe to be wrong) would prevent not only the Yellowstone grizzly bear delisting but also the Hawaiian green sea turtle delisting. Parenthetically, I would note that it also would have prevented earlier delistings or reclassifications of various populations of American alligators, brown pelicans, Columbian white-tailed deer, Steller sea lions, and several foreign species.

On Tue, Dec 30, 2014 at 5:38 PM, Male, Timothy <Timothy_D_Male@ceq.eop.gov> wrote:

Hi Michael and Gary,

I am following up on a White House request for info on possible decisions to delist and timelines that were identified for those species in past communications . I am wondering if the following is accurate or if there is anything to add?

Thanks,

Tim

- Delisting proposal for Yellowstone grizzly November 2014, *timing?*
 - Listing determination for Fisher, West coast DPS – *Proposed in Oct 14, Dec 23 Comments extended*
- Sage Grouse Bi-State DPS Listing Decision Due April 28, 2015
- *New England cottontail decision timing?*
- Proposed delisting of Hawaii population of green sea turtle, timing?
- Monarch butterfly – *Dec 30th announced a 12-month review*
- Greater sage grouse listing deadline, Sept 2015
- Northern long-eared bat – 3/19/2015 for FL, has that date been changed with the
- Red knot – Finalized as threatened 12/11/2014
- American eel – flagged as a 9/30/2015 12 month finding

Have you yet had time to analyze whether the decision on the Great Lakes wolf affects the proposal to delist the DPS of the grizzly?

--

Michael J. Bean

Principal Deputy Assistant Secretary for Fish and Wildlife and Parks

Room 7257, Department of the Interior

Washington, DC 20240

202-208-4416

202-208-4684 (fax)

michael_bean@ios.doi.gov